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Master Bantam Newsletter – March 2014
I hope all your master bantam zone rounds went well.  The standings for the national teams have been posted on our website at www.mbano.weebly.com.  You will also find the coaching form on the website at well along with the yearend entry form.  Please note that the entry deadline for the Year end tournament is April 30th and it will be strictly enforced.  
Master Bantam Tournament zone champions
Cambrian North
1st  Germaine Belisle, Zander Zubal, Danica Rheaume
Valley Bowl

+346
2nd Kara Milley, Reece Charbonneau, Madison Ouimet
Garson Bowl

+252 
3rd Lynn Hubert, Memphis Andrews, Danica Fleming
Valley Bowl

+114
Gateway

1st  Steve Mayer, James Mantha, Nicholas Lebeouf 
Partners Bowl

+446

2nd Duran Size, Griffin Nadeau, Jasmine Desrochers  
Partners Bowl 

+383


3rd Sean Legault, Rylan Treen, Kyra Landriault

Partners Bowl

+263
Goldbelt
1st  Claude Belanger, Evan Lacroix, Brett Corbett 
Midtown Bowl

+265
2nd Rosanne Lescault, Jeremy Masse, Reegan Larose  
Midtown Bowl

+239

3rd Gaston Cote, Iain MacDonald, Kole MacKay
Midtown Bowl

+223
Nickel District
1st  Pete Blanchard, Chance Cronier, Gabrielle Chenier
Whitewater Lanes

+307(+69)
2nd Jason Remmerswaal, Draven Paquette, Launa Belanger
Whitewater Lanes

+307(+18)
3rd M. McNamara, Shannon MacPherson, Brooke Garside
Whitewater Lanes

+281
Sunset Country
1st  S. Hazlewood, Rowan Brownlee, Mackenzie Semeko
Timber Lanes

+313
2nd C. Hazlewood, Hannah Brownlee, Walker Hazlewood
Timber Lanes

+232
3rd Darryl Rollins, Sonya Sinclair, Jacob Paterson
Timber Lanes

+195
Thunder Bay
1st  L. Baccari, Hayden Mioduszewski, Mel Allen-Upton
Mario’s Bowl

+298
2nd Tanya Porto, Lucas White, Abby Hamlin

Mario's Bowl

+272
3rd L. Benson, Austin Groombridge, Hailey Beswetherick
Mario's Bowl

+227
Provincial Champions

Congratulations to Steve Mayer, James Mantha, Nicholas Lebeouf  from Partners Billiards and Bowl in North Bay on being our 2014 provincial champions.  They will each receive a jacket for being this year’s provincial champion.
Bowl for Kids

When your bowling centre runs this promotion, please get involved. This is a very important source of funding for our organization. We receive monies every year as a donation from the Bowl Northern Ontario Association.  Our donation is usually around the $2,300.00 area.  Please make sure to say thank you to your proprietor when you see them.
Reverse Draw Tickets

"Reminder"  It was passed at last year's general membership meeting that each master bowler must sell 3 reverse draw tickets.  Please send in the money and ticket stubs to your directors as soon as possible. We would like to have all of the tickets sold before we go to the year-end tournament.  Anyone wishing to donate prizes please contact myself or your zone delegate. 
We appreciate any and all the help with prizes.  The last couple of years we have been giving prizes for every 6th or 7th name out of the drum.
We look forward to seeing everybody at this year’s yearend tournament.

Yours in bowling,
Micheal McNamara
President of MBANO

61 Demorest Avenue, Sudbury, Ontario    P3C 3J5    Phone 705-207-3834
www.mbano.weebly.com
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